
Godspell in the season of Lent
This  past  weekend  I  attended  the  Calvert  Hall  musical  “Godspell.”  Girls  from
surrounding schools participated in the play along with Calvert Hall students. A play
celebrating the life and death of Jesus was very appropriate considering we are
currently in the season of Lent.
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